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26 July 2018 

 

Council awards tender to upgrade Narellan intersection 

 
 
Council has awarded the construction tender for the upgrade to the Camden Valley Way - 
Grahams Hill Road/Richardson Road intersection, Narellan.  
 
The $3.57 million project is part of the Camden to Narellan Corridor Upgrade, which is part 
of the Australian and NSW Government’s $200 million Local Roads Package.  
 
Last night, Council endorsed the $3.06 million construction contract to widen and realign 
the intersection. 
 
“This project will significantly improve the safety of motorists and reduce the travel times 
along Camden Valley Way, which is a major thoroughfare in our area,” said Mayor Lara 
Symkowiak. 
 
“I look forward to the upgrade of this intersection to reduce the potential for accidents in 
the busy commercial centre,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
“We welcome the Federal and State Government investing in our road network to improve 
local transport connections for communities and support the population growth,” she said. 
 
The upgrade will include:  
 

• widening of Grahams Hill Road and Richardson Road to allow for right turn lanes 
into Camden Valley Way; 

• widening of Camden Valley Way; 

• lengthening the existing right turn lanes from Camden Valley Way into Richardson 
Road and Grahams Hill Road; 

• moving the powerlines above the intersection to underground; 

• installation of new lights to include designated turning arrows; and 

• landscaping and replacement of trees. 

•  
Works within the traffic lanes will occur at night to minimise the impact on traffic.  
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